Cuban president receives his
Namibian counterpart

This meeting takes place a few months before Cuba and Namibia reach the 25th anniversary of



the establishment of their relations, in March of next year.
Photo: @PresidenciaCuba

Havana, December 16 (RHC)-- The First Secretary of the Central Committee of the Communist Party of
Cuba and President of the Republic, Miguel Diaz-Canel received this Monday his Namibian counterpart,
Nangolo Mbumba, who is on an official visit to the country.

At the Palace of the Revolution, where the official talks will take place, and after listening to the national
anthems of the two nations, the dignitaries reviewed the guard formed in their honor.

The Cuban head of State personally greeted the members of the delegation accompanying the
distinguished visitor.

This meeting is taking place just a few months before Cuba and Namibia celebrate the 25th anniversary
of the establishment of their relations, in March of next year.

On February 4, Nangolo Mbumba became the fourth president of his country.

This Monday, the Namibian leader placed a wreath at the monument to José Marti, in the Plaza de la
Revolucion, which bears the name of the Cuban National Hero, in Havana.
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